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Discussion on draft tentative PDUFA VI commitment language 

On January 19, 2016, FDA and Industry discussed revisions to tentative draft language for the 
PDUFA VI commitment letter (contingent on agreement of an entire package) including 
proposed enhancements related to model-informed drug development, complex innovative 
designs, and biomarker qualification. FDA and Industry identified a small number of minor 
clarifying edits. Contingent on these further edits, FDA and Industry agreed that the overall 
tentative draft language for these proposals reflected previous discussions of their respective 
proposed enhancements and were ready for review by the larger Steering Committee.    

 


